Daffron Lunch Procedures

- Lunches will begin in September. You must sign up to come for lunch through our Sign Up Genius.
- Feel free to come about five minutes before your scheduled lunch time in order to have time to check in.
- You must check in at the front office and get a badge in order to go to the cafeteria. You will need a photo ID in order to check in. If you do not bring identification, you will not be allowed to lunch. This is for the safety of our children.
- Two adults may come to eat with a child. **PISD is NOT allowing younger siblings** or more than two people to come to lunch. You may not eat with other children. This includes neighbors, cousins, etc. This is a time for you to eat with your child.
- Feel free to bring lunch for you and your children, or you may go through the cafeteria line. The cost of an adult lunch is \$3.50.
- There are tables outside of the cafeteria where you can eat with your children. When the weather is nice, you may also eat lunch with your children at the picnic tables outside.
- You may not feed your child. Students are capable of feeding themselves.
- Please clean up after yourselves with the provided spray bottles and paper towels.
- When lunch is over for your child, please go back to the office, turn in your badge, and leave the school. You are not allowed to go to the classrooms or to other areas of the school. We do not want to interrupt instruction time. Your child must return to his or her classroom directly following the end of the lunch. The students can walk on their own, and parents must return to the front office to check out.
- Please remember that this is a time to eat with your child. It is not a time to have parent teacher conferences. Please schedule those at another time.
- If you are eating outside, please walk your child back to the front door after lunch. That way, a staff member can walk the student back to class, and you can sign out in the front office.
- If your child has a hard time separating from you, please do not come and eat lunch at school. That just makes it harder for both you and the child at the end of lunch.
- Parents may sign up once a semester!!